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Library News 

•   We have renewed our license to Enchanted Learning for another year!  
Your username and password are the same.  You now have complete 
access to the site until Feb. 2016.  Let me know if you have any questions. 

 
•  Thank you to the 3rd grade teachers for their patience and support of my 

new 3rd Grade Library Book Club.  We have 50 students reading Because 
of Winn  Dixie, which is great…but a little wild!  Also, thanks to Janet and       

•              Cindy for loaning books to the club. 

•  Did you know Winnie has a new Partner in Crime?  She does. 
They have decided to move their work day from Wednesday 
to Thursday.  Any work you have, can now be picked up on 
Thursdays. 

•                 

Author Visit Update 
 
Students are now being 
introduced to Michael  
Patrick O’Neill’s books. 
An order form will be  
sent home soon for  
autographed copies. 
 
Also, we will be hosting 
a luncheon in the library 
 for Michael.  We are  
hoping to make it nice 
and easy by having it 
catered.  A sign up will 
be posted soon for  
 
 

anyone who would 
like to attend.  No  
packing a lunch for the  
day!! 
 
Mark your calendars, 
Michael will be here on 
April 30th. 

Spring Has Sprung 
 
Ready for Spring?  Who 
isn’t?  We have all of  
our spring books ready 
for you and the kids. 
 
 Spring, Easter, bunnies.. 
we have it all.  Please  
let me know what  
materials I can get for 
 you. 

Did anyone besides Lindsay know that March is National 
Craft Month?  For easy and free craft ideas, activities and  
content related lesson plans try  www.crayola.com.  


